
23/09/2020 

MR Allan Fisk 
16 / 11/15 - Spring Cove Ave ST 
NSW 2095 
afisk@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2020/0962 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Yet again Hugo's wants to take over more "public" access to provide greed money to its 
owners and the Wharf Lease Management. I do not want to walk through rowdy customers and 
be on guard for the poor staff that have to work in such a closed environment. We had this 
argument when Jean Hay approved their old public space grab. The wharf is to be shared by 
day trippers and tourists that want to see an uncluttered entrance to Manly. What will happen 
to the penguins and the sea grasses. Once gone never to be replaced and all for more alcohol 
sales! Get the Wharf lessees clean up the wharf and public toilets for a better improvement. 
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